
       P.O. Box 7
       Put-In-Bay, OH  43456

To PIB Property Owner

The PIBPOA board extends a warm welcome to all of you for the 2023 PIB season! We hope 
you had a safe and healthy winter and are looking forward to a great summer. 

Membership dues will again be $25.00/household.  You can pay by check payable to:

PlBPOA   •  Box 7  •  Put-In-Bay, OH 43456
or you may turn it in at our first meeting

PIBPOA continues to address concerns faced by island residents. Our first meeting will be 
Saturday May 20. We plan to have Peter Huston from the Great Lakes Island Alliance, Wendy 
Chambers from the PIB Chamber of Commerce and Shea McGrew from the Ottawa County 
Community Foundation. Plans for our June meeting include hosting representatives from the 
township and village to discuss policing on the island. Please check the Put-In-Bay Property 
Owners Association Facebook page or our website, PIBPOA.com for the place and time. 

By being a member of PIBPOA, you will have a voice on island issues and be kept informed of 
the latest news, meetings, and events.

See you at our first meeting!
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